Address_

Contact: Email or Phone:

RCIA

Please return the following information to the parish office or place in the collection basket

CHRIST THE SERVANT PARISH STATEMENT OF OPERATIONS FOR PARISHES WITH SCHOOLS FOR THE PERIOD July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2020

PARISH OPERATING REVENUES		
Collections	\$	720,181
Bequests and Gifts		2,792
Parish Activities		24,007
Stewardship / Capital Campaign		175,922
Bishop's Appeal Rebate		
Total Operating Revenues		922,902
PARISH NON-OPERATING REVENUES		
Proceeds from Loan(s)		254,660
TOTAL PARISH OPERATING REVENUES		1,177,562
PARISH OPERATING EXPENDITURES (enter as positive number)		
Salary and Payroll Expense		338,440
Office Expense		22,478
Rectory Expense		3,555
Sanctuary Expense		11,910
CCD and Adult Education		9,504
Parish Activities		2,245
Payments to Diocese (Diocesan Assessment and High School Quota)		80,534
Building Expense, Utilities, Maintenance and Insurance		85,934
Other Parish Expense	_	29,839
Total Operating Expenditures		584,439
PARISH NON-OPERATING EXPENDITURES (enter as positive number)		15,630
Furniture and Equipment Purchases Other Non-Operating Expense (capital campaign)		170,680
Total Non-Operating Expense (capital campagn)		186,310
TOTAL PARTY OF THE EXPENDITURES		770,749
TOTAL PARISH OPERATING EXPENDITURES		110,149
NET PARISH OPERATING REVENUES (EXPENDITURES)		406,813
PARISH SUBSIDY TO SCHOOL		(19,539)
NET PARISH REVENUES (EXPENDITURES)	\$	387,274

PREPARED BY

Deacon Lom Mier.
FINANCE COMMITTEE

Kein Khewood

Jest Smito

Russ Phillips Jr. B.

During the months of April and May we received relief from certain commitments to the Diocese in an attempt to ease some of the financial burden during the shutdown of our parish due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

In April and May the Diocese funded our obligations for the Diocesan assessment and the Priest's retirement. In April they also funded our obligations for Property and Liability Insurance premiums, high school assessment and employer portion of healthcare premiums.

This saved our parish \$19,957 in April and \$6,039 in May which doesn't have to be repaid.

DISPENSATION FROM THE OBLIGATION TO ATTEND SUNDAY MASS The Catholic faithful who reside in the Diocese of Youngstown and all other Catholics in the diocese and especially those who are sick, or at high risk of becoming sick continue to be dispensed from their Sunday obligation until further notice. The Easter Duty obligation is extended for a period of one year from the end of the Easter Season 2020.

There will be a Wedding Anniversary Celebration for couples observing their 25th, 40th, 50th and over wedding anniversaries at St. Columba Cathedral on Sunday, October 18, 2020, at 2:00 p.m. The celebration includes Mass with Monsignor Siffrin, renewal of marriage vows, and a personalized certificate for each couple. Registration information will be sent to parishes in mid-August.

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this year the celebration will be open only to the couples celebrating anniversaries, with no other family members or guests present. Also, there will be limit on the number of couples that can be accommodated in the Cathedral with proper social-distancing. However, when registering for the Wedding Anniversary Celebration couples may opt not to attend the Mass and request that their certificate be mailed to them. For more information contact 330-744-8451ext.272 or dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org.

Mass Intentions

Tuesday September 1

9AM – Mary Fontes by Gracia Family

Wednesday September 2

9AM– Bill Lupe by Fred & Mary Jo Francis

Thursday September 3

9 AM– Pat Gannon by Gannon Family

Friday September 4

9AM- Molly Samsa by Patti & Joe DeRosa

Saturday September 5

4:30 PM-Mary & Gene Cuenot, Sr. by Michelle Churchill

Sunday September 6

9 AM-Ron & Mae Culp by Family Marge Bergmann by Husband

11 AM– Mary Rose Bushway by Barb & Alan

Digianantonio

Tyler Belden by Senior Group

Masses that were scheduled during our closure due to COVID-19 will be rescheduled when there are openings. If you would like a specific date please call

the office 330.492.0757.

If your life has been affected by an abortion or someone else's abortion, there is Hope and Healing available for everyone. For CONFIDENTIAL help contact Project Rachel of N.E. Ohio at 888-259-4806 or support@projrachneo.zohosupport.com

Russo-Redi Mix Concrete

08/23/2020 \$13,019.77

For stewardship or any other donations to the parish or school, please make checks payable to Christ the Servant Parish—Thank you

NAMEPHONE	PSR CONFIRMATION	I am interested in learning more about:
-----------	------------------	-----------------------------------------

THE THE PARTY OF T

Parish School of Religion

If you have a child from Preschool through Grade 8, attending a public school, and not enrolled in our P.S.R. program please contact us! We would love to let you know what we have to offer. We will be starting our year together with

at home instruction, but this could change as the year progresses.

As Pope Francis said during a meeting in Ireland. "The first and most important place for passing on the faith is the home, through the quiet daily example of parents who love our Lord and trust in his word." He offered examples of what to do, "pray together as a family; speak of good and holy things; let our Mother Mary into your family life. Celebrate the feasts of the Christian people. In a word, your children will learn from you how to live a Christian life; you will be their first teachers in the faith. The faith is passed on 'around the family table,' in ordinary conversation, in the language that persevering love alone knows how to speak."

Please know, that we will provide all the materials and the support that families need to have an enjoyable and faith filled experience. Registration packets to families currently enrolled in P.S.R. will be sent home by the end of August. For more information please contact Rita Kingsbury at 330-492-0757, Ext. 107 or email at rkings-bury@christtheservantparish.org, or tear off the slip below and drop in the collection basket. God bless.

Confirmation

Current 8th and 9th graders will be celebrating the Sacrament of Confirmation at Christ the Servant in March of 2021. I will be sending parent packets home the week of August 30, with preparation information. Because of our current situation, this preparation will for the most part, be at home. We have a list of students who are eligible for the Sacrament and we will be reaching out to you. If you are an adult or in high school, or you know someone who has not celebrated Confirmation and would like to participate in our formation this year, please let us know! Remember that you must be Confirmed to act as a sponsor or godparent, but more importantly, Confirmation deepens our baptismal life that calls us to be missionary witnesses of Jesus Christ in our families, neighborhoods, society, and the world. Through Confirmation, our personal relationship with Christ is strengthened. Please call Rita at 330-492-0757 Ext. 107 or email at rkingsbury@christtheservantparish.org, or tear off the slip to the left and drop in the collection basket. God bless.

This week I was remembering a little one at school who would always bring me notes that her mother had sent her in her lunch. She couldn't read yet and she would very seriously come and sit next to me and hand them to me. She called them her "heart notes." Her mother always had the message written inside a heart she had drawn. The last one I remember said: "You are my cupcake! I love you!" We both laughed and I have to admit that it made my day and I know hers too! I shared that story throughout the day and it made everyone smile.

It made me think that we receive those "heart notes" from God every day. We receive them through the people around us, from a song we hear, from something we read, from the beautiful morning sky. We are often just too busy to see and hear them. I made a pledge to myself that I would try every day to watch for those messages from God and then pass them on to others. It makes for a lot of happiness! God bless you.

PEACE WITHIN PRAYER

May today there be peace within.

May you trust God that you are exactly where you are meant to be.

May you not forget the infinite possibilities that are born of faith.

May you use those gifts that you have received, and pass on the love that has been given to you

May you be confident knowing you are a child of God.

Let this presence settle into your bones, and allow your soul the freedom to sing,

dance, praise and love.

It is there for each and every one of us.

- St. Therèse of Lisieux

Faith-Fully Yours!

A Jesuit, a Dominican, and a Franciscan were walking along an old road, debating the greatness of their orders. Suddenly, an apparition of the Holy Family appeared in front of them, with Jesus in a manger and Mary and Joseph praying over him. The Franciscan fell on his face, overcome with awe at the sight of God born in such poverty. The Dominican fell to his knees, adoring the beautiful reflection of the Trinity and the Holy Family. The Jesuit walked up to Joseph, put his arm around his shoulder, and said, "So, have you thought about where to send him to school?"

Man: What is a million years like to you?

God: Like one second.

Man: What is a million dollars like to you?

God: Like one penny. Man: Can I have a penny?

God: Just a second.

Voting Information

All registered voters in the State of Ohio will be sent a Request for Absentee Ballot form by the Secretary of State around Labor Day.

The County Board of Elections is already processing requests for mail-in ballots and will process them as they are received. The ballots for the November Election will be sent out starting on October 6 2020 and it is recommended that they be completed and

returned as early as possible by mail or by returning them to the Board of Elections office in person.

Early voting in person will begin on Oct 6 2020 at the Board of Election office.

The Stark County Board of Elections office is at

3525 Regent Ave. NE, just off Rt 62.

If someone needs to register to vote in the November election they have until Oct. 5 2020 to do so. People can register online at https://olvr.ohiosos.gov/ or contact the Board of Elections at 330-451-VOTE (8683).